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UCSB Glee Club Program
April 29, 1964

The 48-voice Varsity Men's Glee Club of the University of California., Santa Barbara, is expected to present a
wide variety of music in a free public performance at 8:30 p.m., Saturday, May 2, in Sherwood Hall, La Jolla.

The well known collegiate choral group has a repertoire of music which includes folk songs, spirituals, novelty
songs, and concert songs. Its membership is drawn from all the academic majors on the UCSB campus and
meets three times a week to prepare for its active concert schedule.

The group's appearance in Sherwood Hall is jointly sponsored by the University's Coordinating Committee for
Intercampus Art and Cultural Exchange, and the Committee for Arts and Lectures of the San Diego campus.

The Glee Club has been directed by Carl Zytowski, Associate Professor of Music, for the past 13 years.
Professor Zytowski, who is also conductor of the University Chorus and the Opera Workshop, arranges much of
the Glee Club's music. He is active professionally as a singer in opera and concert. Last summer he served as
guest director for England's National School of Opera.

Accompanist for the Glee Club is Todd Crow, freshman from Santa Barbara, who has appeared as soloist with
the Santa Barbara Symphony.



